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DEVELOPMENT vs SCORELINES
This club is about development…not scorelines.
It has been great to see the improvement this 

season. Watching training sessions, listening to 
feedback from coaches and parents and talking 
with Joel, it is clear this year has been a success.
We want to invest in our young players to help 

them be the best footballer they can be. 
Focussing on scorelines can be a barrier to 

player development. When we rotate players 
through positions and invest in developing their 

individual skills the scorelines will reflect this.
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CLUB NEWS
• Thanks to Allison and all the managers, coaches and players for working 

together to get the photos done. 
• Two rounds of the regular season to go…a few teams in contention for 

finals. Good luck this weekend.
• The next QCSA meeting is next week. We will provide any relevant 

updates in our next newsletter.
• We are still looking for more volunteers to help with our end of season 

event. Please contact James or myself if you are available. 
president@mesc.org.au & secretary@mesc.org.au . Thanks.

• AWARDS: This year a form will be sent to all coaches, managers and 
parents to vote for the Player of the Year and Christian Character awards. 
Guidelines will be provided on the voting form along with eligibility 
criteria and cut off dates. 

https://mesc.org.au/
https://qcsa.org.au/
https://www.airroad.com.au/
https://nrgservices.com.au/
https://brisbaneroar.com.au/
https://www.footballaustralia.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/mansfieldeagles
https://www.youtube.com/@techkick2023
https://www.facebook.com/rastarobbo
mailto:president@mesc.org.au
mailto:secretary@mesc.org.au
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